
 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

Parents in Partnership 
Year 5  

Topic Newsletter 14.02.20 

Thank you for your support! We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning. 

Mr Dennis, Mrs Baskerville, Mrs Me-in and Miss Taylor 

 

Our topic this term is … 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

           
 

CLASS ASSEMBLY 

 

Thank you to everyone that came to watch Year 5’s assembly. The 

children were fantastic, and many compliments were made about 

their performance. Well done to all the children! 

In English the children have been planning and writing their own Dreamtime stories, in pairs and 

independently. Their ideas have been excellent, and they have really enjoyed writing them. It 

has been a pleasure to read their work this half term and to see the children improve and grow 

in independence and confidence. 

 

In Maths, the children have been solving problems involving fractions and converting fractions 

with different denominators. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
 

After half term, our topic will be the Second World War. There is a grid of tasks to choose from. 

Select one and produce a piece of work based upon that task.  

 

Thank you for your support with the children’s topic homework. There have been some wonderful pieces 

of work created. 

SCIENCE 

 

The children have been recognising 

that some mechanisms allow a 

smaller force to have a greater 

effect and designed mechanisms 

which use a combination of levers, 

pulleys and gears. 
 

 

 

RE 

 

The children have considered how we can 

make God known to others, the words or 

actions we use to do this and the qualities 

that help you to do this. They have linked 

these ideas to our Gospel Values. 
 

 



 


